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On December 26, 2019, Vice Foreign Minister Le Yucheng met with new Cuban Ambassador to
China Carlos Miguel Pereira, exchanging views on China-Cuba relations and other topics.

Le Yucheng welcomed Carlos Miguel Pereira on his assumption of the new post in China,
saying that China and Cuba enjoy a profound traditional friendship, which has become even
stronger with the passage of the time. Both sides should take the 60th anniversary of the
establishment of bilateral diplomatic relations next year as an opportunity to implement the
important consensus reached by the two heads of state and elevate exchanges and
cooperation in various areas to new highs.

Carlos Miguel Pereira expressed, it is my pleasure to serve as Ambassador to China again. The
Cuban side is willing to, together with the Chinese side, enhance strategic coordination,
strengthen political mutual trust, deepen practical cooperation and propel bilateral relations for
constant and new progress.  
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